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  Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge (“ALJ”) Lackey’s February 1, 2022 Pre-Hearing 

Memorandum, the  Oregon  Citizens’ Utility Board (“CUB”)  submits this cross-examination 

statement.  CUB  does not intend to cross-examine any witness in the above-captioned

proceeding at the presently scheduled  February 10th, 2022  hearing.  CUB reserves its right to  ask 

follow up questions to  any witness who is cross-examined by another party, the ALJ, or the 

Commissioners.

  CUB conferred with attorneys  representing Portland General Electric Company  (PGE)

prior to filing this cross-examination statement.  CUB waived cross for all witnesses based on 

PGE’s agreement not to oppose the admission of the exhibits listed in CUB’s cross-examination 

exhibits.

  In the event there is any confidential session, the following members of CUB’s regulatory

staff wish to attend:

•  Mike Goetz, General Counsel;

•  Will Gehrke, Senior Economist;

•  Bob Jenks, Executive Director;
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
Michael P. Goetz, OSB #141465 
General Counsel 
Oregon Citizens' Utility Board  
610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400 
Portland, OR 97205 
(503) 227-1984 phone 
mike@oregoncub.org 

•  Jennifer Hill-Hart,  Policy  Manager; and

•  Kate Ayres, Poicy Advocate.

Dated this  7th  day of February, 2022.
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